
 

PRODUCT RECALL INFORMATION  
NOTICE 

 
Ref: FSA-PRIN-42-2020 Date: 27/08/2020 

 
 

Greggs recalls frozen Steak Bakes (2 pack) because they may contain 
small pieces of plastic 

  
Greggs is recalling Greggs frozen 2 pack steak bakes because they may contain small pieces 
of plastic. The presence of plastic makes this product unsafe to eat. This product is 
exclusively sold in Iceland Stores and does not affect the products sold in Greggs. 
 
 

Product details:  
Product: Greggs Steak Bakes (2 pack) 
Pack size: 280g 
‘Best before’ date: 20 December 2020, 22 December 2020, 23 December 2020 
 
 

No other Greggs products are known to be affected 
 
Risk:  The presence of plastic makes this product not safe to eat. 
 
Our advice to consumers: 
If you have bought the above Greggs product from Iceland, do not eat it. Instead, return it to 
the Iceland store from where it was bought for a full refund. 
 
Action taken by the company:    
Greggs is recalling the above product. Point-of-sale notices will be displayed in all Iceland 
stores that are selling this product. These notices explain to customers why the product is 
being recalled and tell them what to do if they have bought the product. Please see the 
attached notice. 
 
 

ENQUIRIES ABOUT THE CONTENT OF THIS PRODUCT RECALL INFORMATION NOTICE 
SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO: 

 

In England: 
FSA, Floors 6 & 7, Clive House,  

70 Petty France, London SW1H 9EX 
Tel:020 7276 8448 

In Wales: 
FSA, 11th Floor Southgate House, 

Wood St, Cardiff, CF10 1EW 
Tel: 029 2067 8961 

In Northern Ireland: 
FSA, 10a-c Clarendon Road, Belfast, 

BT1 3BG 
Tel: 028 9041 7700 

 

 



Customer Notice: Product Recall 
  

Greggs 2 pack Steak Bakes, exclusive to Iceland 

  

Pack Size: 280g, 2 Steak Bakes in a pack 
  

Best Before: 
20.12.20 

22.12.20 

23.12.20 
  

 

 This product may contain small pieces of plastic 

  

If you have purchased the above product please do not consume. Please return to your 

nearest Iceland store for a full refund. 

  

This 2-pack product is exclusive to Iceland and therefore the recall is only applicable 

to product purchased from Iceland stores. No other products, date codes or batches are 

affected. This does not affect any of our freshly baked savoury products in our Greggs 

shops or other Greggs products sold at Iceland 

  

We are very sorry for any inconvenience caused. If you have any queries please 

contact Customer Care on 08081 473 447 or getintouch@greggs.co.uk 

 


